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I strongly oppose this measure. It is unfair for the FFL community to impose such an 

expensive and over reaching measure. It creates such a burden as to harm 

businesses to a crippling point that puts their livelihood at risk and the lack of 

transparency makes it evident to most of us that it has nefarious intent. This is a 

weaponization of authority which should not be ignored.  


